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Donations Needed!!! 
 
Last year’s  AFC  Foundation,  Inc.  Silent Auction  was  a  huge success and that 
success could not have happened without you. 
 
This year we are hoping to try something a little different by offering an online auction.  
This will all depend on you and how quickly we are able to obtain items or information 
that is needed in order to post it online.  More details at a later date.  If we do not 
manage to succeed with it this year, we will attempt it again next year. 
 
We are also going to start the auction earlier in the day so that it will end prior to the 
Presidential Gala on Thursday night so that our members will not have to leave the gala 
in order to place those last minute bids.  
 
Your assistance is needed and greatly appreciated in soliciting items to use in the 2015 
auction. Listed below are types of items that are needed.  However, feel free to use 
your imagination and your creativity come up with even better items.   
 
Artwork, gift baskets, hotel  stays,  vacation  packages, cameras, sports memorabilia, 
jewelry, e-readers, ipads, ipods, computers, books, gift cards, event tickets, wine, 
services, decorative items, etc. are all examples of great ideas but I am sure that you 
can come up with many more great ideas. Big ticket items such as a cruise, computer, 
big screen television or vacation package would be great.  We don’t expect you to 
purchase the big ticket item but if you know of someone that can donate this, please let 
me know.  
 
Don’t ever think your item is too small or too large to include.  Items may be 
combined with other items to help create a gift basket or vacation package!! 
 
A sample letter and donation form is available to assist you when contacting 
businesses. 
 
Items should be shipped or delivered to the below listed address by October 19, 2015 
if at all possible.  If unable to ship due to size or time conflicts, items may be brought 
directly to conference.  FYI!! IF YOU ARE ATTENDING THE PRE-CONVENTION BOARD 
MEETING ON SEPTEMBER 22, PLEASE BRING YOUR ITEMS WITH YOU.  WE WILL HAVE 
SOMEONE ONSITE TO COLLECT THEM FROM YOU AND WILL GET THEM TO THE 
CONFERENCE. 
 

For more information contact: 
Carol Quinn 

Pensacola State College 
1000 College Boulevard 

Pensacola, FL 32504 
850-484-1722 

cquinn@pensacolastate.edu 
 

mailto:cquinn@pensacolastate.edu

